
14 October 2021

Director - Social and Infrastructure Assessments
Planning and Assessment
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
Locked Bag 5022
Parramatta NSW 2124

Dear Sir or Madam

NEW HIGH SCHOOL IN BUNGENDORE
APPLICATION NO. SSD-14394209

I refer to the above state-significant development application.

I strongly object to the proposal, for the following reason(s):

- The loss of public amenities including the community centre and swimming pool as well
as public access to Mick Shred oval.

- Traffic congestion, safety issues and parking problems caused by the closure of Majara
street between Turallo Terrace and the pressures caused by drop offs between the high
school, primary and pre-schools.

- The lack of genuine community consultation before announcing the chosen site.
- Safety/suicide concerns around building a high school on a railway line.
- Lead contamination at the site.
- The site is not big enough to meet projected growth.

I have not, and no associate of mine, has made any political donation to any person in the 2 years
preceding this submission.

Yours faithfully,

Eleanor Gregory


